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July 8, 2004 7/15/2@4(

Mr. Thom McCue

Senior Planner

Planning and Building Department
F. 0. Box 1208

Salinas, (& 93902

Dear Mr. McCue:

Now that another drought is upon us,
this letter way be unnecessary, but

I will write it anyway.

As I see 1it, the spra wllng equestrian
center project in Pebble Beach, plus
another golf course in Pebble Beach,
(where the equestrian center is now)
would burden our very limited water
supply to such a catastrophic degree,
that it should:be out of the question.

Te allow such an unnecessary, rather
frivolous project to proceed right now
would be a huge insult to all of us

Peninsgula residents who are trying to

gave every drop of water we can.
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‘March 29, 2004

Letter to the Editor

Re: Amendment to Spanish Bay Use Permit P.C.- 5202

Unthinkable!

The young forest is beginning to flourish again -- | even heard a
frog croaking in the little wetlands. There used to be a symphony
of frog sounds during the wet season ... And there is a promise to
keep -- with the natural world and the community.

There has been so much devastation to the whole area. Years ago
majestic pines were felled to harvest the sand that grew them. For
what? -- glass factories, Waikiki Beach, etc. ... Later again for the
Spanish Bay golf course -- a huge sacrifice. And now for a
sprawling equestrian center so another golf course can be built
where the equestrian center is now.

What is that greed all about? That heavy-footed trampllng of what

nounshes us?

dith Eddy
Resident since 1949






